
PUBLIC NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
Notice is hereby given that the Sacramento City Unified School District will update its 
List of Qualified Contractors to be notified of public projects advertised under the 
informal bidding rules (PCC §22032 aka California Uniform Public Construction Cost 
Accounting Act, “CUPCCAA”) for 2023. SCUSD has contracted with Colbi 
Technologies QualityBidders to provide a web-based process for submittal of 
applications. Licensed contractors interested in being included on this list should go to 
www.qualitybidders.com and follow the instructions for submitting a CUPCCAA 
Application to SCUSD. Applicants will receive notification of approval by email. Email 
tina-alvarez-bevens@scusd.edu or qbsupport@colbitech.com with any questions. 
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